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| would personally like to say to everyone involved in raising money for Winwick C of E Primary School, well done and
Thank You very much for your continued support in raising hard earned money to enhance the school life of our
children.

| believe it is evident that this last year was a very productive and busy year for the PTFA which has resulted in it's
great success.

Over the past year the PTFA have had some very positive feedback/comments from
parents/governors/teachers/Church in our mission to be a successful PTFA for the school raising valuable funds and
that | think we can say we have achieved that.

An amazing £8,146.34 has been raised, which for a small village primary school is an enormous amount of money.

The two key fundraising events for the PTA:-

Summer Fair £2640.72

Christmas Fair & Disco £2414.46

We've been achieving and improving on already fantastic events with bigger results then the previous year — and that
is down to the hard work, dedication and commitment of the PTFA (and that’s not just the committee), but to all those
parents and individuals who have worked with the committee to “make it happen”. 2018/2019 saw the PTFA continue
to pursue other events as well such as-

Mother’'s Day Shop - £163.30

Disco’s — (Valentines & UV) - £1193.74
Bonker's Bingo - £590.09

Schools Out Party - £328.06

Movie Night - £310.55

Spring Concert & Winwick Rocks - £505.34

Over these 12 events | think we all agree these events well worth doing and organising, with our learning’s and
insights into doing even better next time.
So what about what the PTFA have spent the funds on?, to name a few:

*Crackers & Juice for children's Christmas Dinner.

* Class give for each class as a thank you for all their support & participation in PTFA fundraising.
*Leavers Hoodies & photographs

* 3 Classroom Touchscreen Whiteboards

*Garden Supplies

As a PTFA we continuously ask for feedback on how people think the events went. And we will continue to do this as
we have taken offered initiatives seriously this year for more parent & friends suggestions & participation.

For the forthcoming year to date there is not yet any set events or dates. As current chair | felt it maybe unjust to plan
and set the agenda of fundraising events and dates before the AGM and elections to allow any committee elections to
take place without prediction. | strongly believe a committee will work together to decide the best outcomes and thus
should be done freely by them.

So as chairperson | would like to take this opportunity to say “Thank You” for all the hard work and dedicated work and
efforts shown by all in helping to lighten the load of all the behind the scenes work.

| hope that the PTA keeps going from strength to strength and has many new faces with new ideas who will come
forward to help with all the fundraising activities. After all we are all doing this for the benefit of our very own children.

Thank you all for your time & continued support.
Regards

Roxy Williams
7t October 2019
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